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To whom it may concern, 

 

 While the trucking industry has invested billions into developing and 

purchasing cleaner technology and is not opposed to transitioning to zero-emission 

trucks, the runway for this mandate is incredibly short and the infrastructure and 

technology needed to transition to electric trucks simply doesn’t exist yet. 

 Please delay the ACT until the industry has the time, the technology, and the 

necessary infrastructure to transition to electric vehicles. 

 

Thank you, 

Kim Donner 

Freightliner & Western Star Northwest 

 

 

  

 


